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ATMC’s 64th Annual Meeting of Members 
Don’t Forget to Register Online or By Mail This Month!

Grant Provides Food and Equipment to Food Pantry

Catch Local High School Football 
Action on ATMC-TV

    ATMC’s 64th Annual Meeting of Members will take place at 7 p.m. on October 1st at Odell Williamson Auditorium. As a 

result of ongoing concerns related to the transmission of COVID-19, a dinner will not be served. Registration and voting will 

be conducted online and by mail.

    Instructions on how to register and cast votes will be sent out on September 9th via email to members who have opted 

to receive their ATMC monthly billing statement electronically. Those who receive a paper copy of their monthly billing 

statement will receive registration information and a mail-in ballot by mail. Registration and voting will end on September 

29th. The three current board members, John W. “Buster” Dowless, R. Gene Ward, and Albert H. “Al” Parker, Jr.  are running 

unopposed. 

    Members who register will receive a $20 bill credit on their November billing statement and be entered into a prize 

drawing with $3,000 in cash prizes. You do not have to be present to win. For more information about this year’s Annual 

Meeting, call 910-754-4311 or visit atmc.com/annualmeeting.

    Football season is here and ATMC is your source for high school football 

coverage. ATMC-TV will be filming select home varsity football games from 

our local high schools. Games will be aired on ATMC Cable Channel 3 and HD 

Channel 910. Games will also be live streamed on ATMC’s Facebook page. 

Follow us on Facebook at facebook.com/ATMCconnect to watch highlights 

and live-streamed events. Be sure to turn on notifications so you don’t miss 

any of the action.

Schedule subject to change without notice.

    The CR Resource Center recently received a Community Connections grant 

from ATMC which allowed them to better equip the food pantry and provide for 

those in need by purchasing freezers, refrigerators, and additional food supply.

    “It means everything to receive this grant,” said Reverend Carl Nichols, 

president of the CR Resource Center. “It helps, it shows love, and it shows 

that ATMC’s heart is in the right place and they care about the people in Lake 

Waccamaw.” Over the last year, the CR Resource Center has served over 400 

families and 1,000 individuals. To learn more about ATMC’s impact in the 

community, visit atmc.com/giving-back. 



ATMC CONNECTING YOU

Convenient Payment Options from ATMC
    As COVID-19 concerns resurface, we want to continue to keep our customers and 

employees safe. One way to do this is by reducing face-to-face interaction. ATMC 

offers several options for paying your monthly bill without having to come into one 

of our store locations.

    Here are some ways we make it convenient for you to pay your bill:

	 • Pay your bill online through myATMC. To sign up for myATMC, 

	    call 910-754-4311.

	 • Call our 24-Hour Automated Payment System. No enrollment is 	 	

  	    necessary, simply have your ATMC account number and credit, debit, or checking account information 		

	    ready and call 910-754-4311.

	 • Drop your payment off in one of our drop box locations at our Shallotte or Sunset Beach stores.

	 • Make your payment at our Shallotte office using our drive-thru window.

    Help us continue to keep you safe by using any of the payment options above. For more information, visit 

atmc.com or call 910-754-4311.

Mandatory 
10 Digit Dialing 

Starts Next 
Month

Back to School with Faster Internet

    ATMC telephone customers should now dial 10-digits when 

making local calls. Calls made dialing just seven digits will still 

go through until October 24th. After that time, calls made 

dialing just seven digits will not be completed.

    Customers are encouraged to make sure that all important 

safety and security equipment is reprogrammed to use 

10-digit dialing. Contact information used on personal and 

business materials such as checks, and advertising should be 

updated to include the 910 area code. For more information, 

visit atmc.com/10digitdialing.

    Make sure your student is ready to succeed this year with faster internet from ATMC. With speeds of up to 1 Gig, 

students can excel in online courses, upload homework, research assignments and download resources quicker than 

ever. To find out how your family can connect faster, visit atmc.com or call 910-755-1967.

    As a reminder, Capital Credit disbursements will go out this month to past and present members who had 

qualifying service in 1998, 1999 and/or 2020. Members with a disbursement of more than $50 will receive a check, 

members who receive a disbursement of $50 or less will see the disbursement applied in the form of a credit on their 

September billing statement.

    Ready to cut down on some of the clutter? 

By signing up for paperless billing before 

September 30th, customers will receive a 

one-time $5 bill credit. Not only is paperless 

billing environmental-friendly, but it is also a 

simple and easy process. Sign up for paperless 

billing by visiting atmc.net/myatmc and 

enrolling online, calling our customer care 

department, or by visiting any ATMC retail 

location. For more information, call ATMC’s 

customer care department at 910-754-4311.

For new paperless billing enrollments only. A $5 one-time 
credit will be applied following successful enrollment in 
paperless billing. Only one credit per account. Cannot have 
been enrolled in paperless billing within the last year.

Last Call for $5 Paperless 
Billing Bill Credit


